[bookmark: _GoBack]Questions about teaching during Fall 2021?  If so, please check out the video of the August 16th Question and Answer session with Chancellor Robinson, Provost Martin, and other campus leaders. This should answer most of your questions!  (Fun Fact – You CAN understand the words at a playback speed of 1.5X!) Here’s the link:
 
https://news.uark.edu/articles/57354/recording-now-available-of-fall-semester-q-a
 
 

